FINRA--Proposed Regulatory Notice 18-22 discovery of liability insurance for non-wire house
customer cases:

My name is Gail E. Boliver, attorney, representing investors and brokers for over 25 years. | have an
active litigation practice in both state and federal courts in lowa and Nebraska.

| have reviewed the proposed RN 18-22 and highly recommend its approval. The Notice would
conform to practice in most courts that require the disclosure of insurance information related to
liability/damages. This add to discovery may have the effect of resolving cases efficiently and faster.
| am available to answer any questions or provide further input should you require same.
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